
 
 
 
            
                                                     6th April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
1. Considering the lockdown on account of Covid19 and the subsequent effect thereby 
on the academics, the school will inform you of the change in syllabus   as well as the 
academic calendar in the near future. 
 
2. As the number of teaching days have become less for the academic year 2020, the 
school will try to do justice to the syllabus that has suffered a setback  due to the 
lockdown/absenting days, through online teaching from the platform 
of www.stlawrencehighschool.edu.in 
 
3. Parents are hereby requested to regularly check the school website for subject 
teachers’ lessons in video clips and / or the worksheets that will follow for personal 
work. Lessons thus covered by this aide /means may reduce the inconvenience of 
students as much as possible. 
 
4. For the benefit of parents, due to lockdown, the School has extended the last date 
of payment of fees for the month of April to Saturday the 18th April, 2020.  
 
5. We pray for the safety and well-being of all, including our dear students, parents 
and the staff. 
 
 
 
 
Principal 


